
Livonia Public Schools
District Services

Date: February 6, 2025

To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent

From:  Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services

Re:  Bid Results of Installation of Field Lights

I would like to discuss, at the February 10, 2025, Committee of the Whole 
Meeting, the bid results for the installation of LED Retrofit Lighting project for the 
stadiums at Churchill High School, Franklin High School, and Stevenson High 
School.  We are seeking approval to award the installation for the lighting project 
to the low responsible bidder, Airport Lighting, Luther, Michigan. As you recall, 
the Board approved the lighting from Musco last month and I informed them I 
would be bringing the installation to them for approval in February.

The total cost for the installation of the lighting materials for Churchill, Franklin, 
and Stevenson High School is $181,934. The funding source for the installation 
will be from the Capital Projects Fund.

Please include this item on the agenda. Thank you.
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